Sonja Birr

From: Greg Minikel

Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 9:48 AM
To: Sonja Birr

Subject: FW: Small Cell Pole Question

FYI:

From: Soeldner, David [mailto:David.Soeldner@nsight.com]
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 9:40 AM

To: Greg Minikel; Dan Koski

Subject: RE: Small Cell Pole Question

Good Morning Dan and Greg,

What would be the procedure to get this on the agenda for the December PI committee meeting?

Thanks,

Dave Soeldner | Outside Plant Engineer | Nsight | 470 Security Boulevard, Green Bay, W1 54313 | W: 920-617-7314 |

C: 920-629-6444 | Email: david.soeldner@nsight.com | nsight.com
Nsight is the parent company of Cellcom, Nsight Telservices and Nsight Tower

CONFIDENTIALITY: This email is intended solely for the person(s) named. The contents may be confidential and/or
privileged. If you have received this email in error, please contact the sender immediately and delete the email. Thank
you.

From: Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org>

Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2020 10:01 AM

To: Soeldner, David <David.Soeldner@nsight.com>; Dan Koski <dkoski@manitowoc.org>

Cc: Kathleen McDaniel <kmcdaniel@manitowoc.org>; Elizabeth Majerus <emajerus@manitowoc.org>; Steve Bacalzo
<sbacalzo@mpu.org>; Adam Tegen <ategen@manitowoc.org>; Paul Braun <PBraun@manitowoc.org>

Subject: RE: Small Cell Pole Question

CAUTION: This email was sent from outside of Nsight or any of its affiliated companies. If you do not recognize the sender’s email address and
know the content is safe, do not click on links, open attachments or respond to this email.

Hi Dave,

I know that MPU shared a sample ordinance with the City, but | am not sure that we ever adopted one. | am copying
Kathleen in case she has any other information.

Could you send me your proposed locations or a map showing the locations.
We will certainly work with you on this project.

| would imagine that we would run this through the PI Committee as usual.



From: Soeldner, David [mailto:David.Soeldner@nsight.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2020 8:14 AM

To: Dan Koski; Greg Minikel

Subject: Small Cell Pole Question

Good Morning Dan and Greg,

Does the City have a policy—and, if not, does the Engineering Department have a position—on utility pole height in the
City ROW? Nsight is exploring a small cell network in the City and we have determined that we would probably need 60’
tall poles. We have had discussions with MPU and in some cases we would like to replace existing MPU poles, but in
other locations we’d have to place a new pole, and it would be on the opposite side of the street as existing power poles
etc. In all, we are seeking 8-10 poles throughout the City. I'm happy to provide maps or any other information that you
would need. Thanks much for your help!

Dave Soeldner | Outside Plant Engineer | Nsight | 470 Security Boulevard, Green Bay, W1 54313 | W: 920-617-7314 |
C: 920-629-6444 | Email: david.soeldner@nsight.com | nsight.com
Nsight is the parent company of Cellcom, Nsight Telservices and Nsight Tower

CONFIDENTIALITY: This email is intended solely for the person(s) named. The contents may be confidential and/or
privileged. If you have received this email in error, please contact the sender immediately and delete the email. Thank
you.



